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Thursday, September 17  •  6:00 p.m.
City Hall Commission Chambers

100 North Andrews Ave., 1st Floor  •  Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Town Hall Meeting
c i t y  o f  f o r t  l a u d e r d a l e

Please join Commissioner Dean J. Trantalis and Commissioner Bruce G. Roberts 
for a Town Hall Meeting to discuss the City of Fort Lauderdale’s new short-term 
rental ordinance. The meeting is open to the public and will include opportunities 
for input on the regulations and requirements contained in the ordinance. For more 
information, visit www.fortlauderdale.gov. 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.

Stay Engaged! Share your ideas with us:
www.webuildcommunityftl.com 

new short-term rental ordinance
Hosted by Commissioners Dean J. Trantalis and Bruce G. Roberts 


